
PTO Notes Sept 16, 2020 

 

Covid Bylaw changes (find language) 

 

This is the proposed amendment: 

COVID-19 Temporary Bylaw Amendment: Any parent or caregiver that has a child who is 

eligible to attend CSS or SRE is eligible to be a member of the PTO and serve on the CSSR PTO 

executive board. Effective through June 30, 2021. 

 

 

Open discussion for having a board member stay on the PTO board for one year who does not 

have a student enrolled in the school system.  Voting on this at the next meeting in November. 

 

Financial Account 

Shared of what was raised from last year.  Break out of the piano lab and art night.  Tracked 

field trips and bussing per grade… 

Trying to be paperless for 2020/2021 school year 

Waiting for the meeting for all the community to see so it shows up in the minutes 

 

Reviewing our meeting schedule 

October meeting will happen and skipping other meetings moving forward as possible 

PTO fundraiser of apparel through Sound Scape and use the high quality material 

 

How to capture kindergarten/new parents during these times 

Maybe a separate meeting 

 

Supporting teachers and administrators 

Some ideas goody bags 

Donating snacks or goodies through parent donations 

 

Fundraising Plans 

Walk-a-Thon wait until spring for administration and board of health approval 

Boone Supply did make more money 

No field trips this year.  Money will shift to different needs 

Possibly do a fall (apparel from Sound Scape) or spring fundraiser (Boone Supply) 

Basket Raffle too much work and too much hands on materials 



Restaurant fundraiser maybe keep it in town?  Possibly Grapevine Grill?  When:  possibly spring 

along with Art Night 

 

Social Media 

Not much happening due to lack of activities.  Not a lot of new followers  

 

Get updated list of staff directory for CSS and SRE 

 

 


